
 

      

 

 

Friday 8th March 2019 

Dear parents and carers, 

I would like to update you on the current arrangements in Kestrel class.   

As you will have noticed, Mrs Bradley (Miss Gale!) has returned following her 
maternity leave and has resumed teaching Kestrel class on Tuesday, 
Wednesday and Thursday. She is settling back into the routines of school life 
and is getting to know her “new class” and yourselves as parents/carers. Mrs  
Bradley is also the Year 3 /4 Team Leader and a member of the school’s Senior 
Leadership Team (SLT) so contributes significantly to the school beyond Kestrel 
classroom in many ways. We are very pleased to have Mrs Bradley in school 
once more. 

Mrs Dawson returned on a phased return last week and it is lovely to see her 
back in school. She usually teaches Kestrel class on Monday and Friday, together 
with Wednesday afternoon when she covers PPA for Kestrel class. Mrs Dawson 
is building back up to her normal working week and this week has been in class 
Wednesday and Friday afternoon. She will increase by approximately half a day 
per week over the next few weeks. As far as possible, Mrs Blake will continue 
to support Kestrel class during Mrs Dawson’s phased return to provide 
continuity. 

Thank you for your continued support. Please do not hesitate to speak to Mrs 
Bradley, Mrs Blake, Mrs Dawson or Mrs Dickinson before or after school should 
you need any class information or support.  

Kind Regards 

 
Mrs Sally Dixey 
 
Headteacher

 


